
1]— MKE Model T Club —- Goes to Cudahy Middle 
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4]— Coach House —-  Working on Mo Walny’s coils 
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 It’s long been known that many of us Club Members are in 
need of more schooling, but our visit to the Cudahy Middle School was 
not for our benefit. A few years ago, at one of the Michigan 
Jamboree’s, Steve Shotwell told me about how he has taken his Model 
T to local Michigan schools to educate school kids about Henry Ford 
and the Model T. Our Board of Directors has discussed taking our story 
to Wisconsin kids a few times and this year we did it. After getting 
commitment from a few Club members, a list of items to talk about 
was made. Jeff Clark’s daughter, Shannon works at the Cudahy Middle 
School and agreed to talk to us about presenting there. One afternoon, 
Jeff and I met with Shannon at the school. Here we exchanged ideas. 
After some discussion, it was decided that we would line up a few cars, 
with their owners in the court yard. The students would be briefed in 
their class, then brought to see the cars and listen to our speech. Shannon told us that these classes were 
Technical Life Skills, which is a preparatory class for High School shop and other hands on classes. We 
picked a date, May 9th, with the 10th as a rain day. There will be two classes of about 20 (Go to Page 14)  

Measuring Tools 

The Greater Milwaukee Model T Ford Club goes to School! 

Jeff Schmittinger explains the Gas Gauge 
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